
 

Equestrian Australia Driving Committee - UPDATE 
 

Meeting held: 16th May 2019 
Below a summary of proceedings of the EA Driving Committee Teleconference meeting: 

 
 

Minutes from previous meeting - Passed 

Driving Officials chart 

The committee have started to draft up a criteria chart for Driving officials.  

The simple chart includes: 

- Initial requirements 
- Theory requirements 
- Practical requirements 
- Maintain accreditation 
- To move to FEI Levels 

 
EA Board Outcomes 

The committee was advised from the board on 2 topics  

1. Dropping Carriage from Carriage Driving and been known as DRIVING – passed by the board 
2. Insurance matter regarding Groom membership [support personnel] – Board suggested they 

need to do further research. 
 

Committee Vacancy 

The EA Committee Liaison Manager advised nominations had closed, appointment process in place. 
So should be able to confirm appointment shortly.  

Appointment Procedures 

We furthered our feedback about the Committee Appointment Process Review, that will be added 
for the Joint Chair meeting.  

Next Meeting 

Thursday 13th June 

 


